
 

 

8th October 2021 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

What a wonderful response to our Harvest collection. Many thanks for your 

support. 

Wednesday Word 

https://www.paperturn-view.com/uk/wednesday-

word/happiness?pid=MTA101634&v=40.3 

Year 4 Sacraments – a separate letter will be sent today regarding the Sacramental 

Programme. Also a student teacher will join Y4 (Mr Schooler) for the next few weeks. 

We welcome him to our school as this year we have joined the Teaching Hub with 

the other schools in our Catholic Cluster  

We have been following the example of Saint Therese this week and doing little 

things for each other. We will continue this mission with our Pupil Voice and Eco 

councillors who have been elected and nominated this week. We look forward to 

listening to the ideas of our children.  

FLU VACCINE. The vaccination team will return to catch up on the missed children. I 

will let you know when this will be when I am informed.  

DEPUTY HEAD POSITION. We will have interviews for this position (due to Mrs 

Fitzpatrick’s retirement) on Wednesday 13th October. Some of the children in Y4 and 

Y6 will be involved in either a prayer session or on a pupil panel asking the 

candidates questions.  I will let you know more in due course regarding this 

appointment.  

Assemblies at Christmas. We are, tentatively, looking at every class doing an 

assembly in Advent and possibly inviting people in. I will give you firm dates and 

times next week.  

Attendance and Punctuality 94.2% this week. Please continue to ensure that your 

child has good attendance and thank you for your support.  

Finally a warm welcome to the many new families that have joined our Saint Aidan’s 

family this term. 

With prayers for a lovely weekend,                                                                                       

Sarah Yates 

Head Teacher  


